
From: Joel Nagel 

Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 3:22 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward1 

Subject: Soccer stadium support 

 

Councilman Thao, 

 

I just wanted to express my support for the proposed soccer stadium. There is no doubt this 

would be a great improvement to the area and an asset for the city. 

 

Joel Nagel 

6xx Laurel Ave 

St. Paul, MN 55102 


